



September	2023


NOW IS THE TIME to become an ARIAS 2023/2024 member.		ARIAS	is	committed	to	
enhancing	the	lives	of	Nassau	County	residents	with	symphonic	music	and	we	need	
your	support!	


• ARIAS	is	bringing	a	specialty	Jacksonville	Symphony		Ensemble	to	Nassau	
County	for	a	public	concert	in	both	the	fall	of	2023	and	spring	of	2024.


• ARIAS	is	planning	for	a	big	Jacksonville	Symphony	presence	on	Amelia	
Island	for	a	concert	during	the	2024/2025	Season.


• ARIAS	members	will	receive	discounts	on	ARIAS	sponsored	events.		

• ARIAS	is	resuming	music	education	support	for	over	5000	Nassau	County	

students.		This	includes	Symphony	Ensembles	for	elementary	and	middle	
school	performances	and	the	Young	Artist	Workshop	conductor	visits	for	
High	School	students.		The	Instrument	Zoo	for	4th	&	5th	graders	has	been	
redesigned	and	was	implemented	in	the	spring	of	2023.	


• ARIAS	supports	the	Jacksonville	Symphony	through	contributions	and	
Board	representation.


Thank	you!	Please	invite	your	friends	&	neighbors	to	become	ARIAS	members	too!


Please	mail	a	tax-deductible	check	for	$50	(individual)	or	$85	(couple)	and	any	
additional	contributions	payable	to:


																																ARIAS,	P.O.Box	16203,	Fernandina	Beach,	FL	32035


Name		_______________________________________________________________________________________


Spouse/Partner	_____________________________________________________________________________


Street:___________________________________________City:__________________State:_____ZIP:______


Phone:________________________Email(s):______________________________________________________
___


Questions?		Contact	us	ariasnassau@gmail.com


